Hello, 

I’m so happy to say that we are almost ready for you to return to school. When we come back, we are going to call our group a ‘bubble’!  If you watch the video it will help to explain it all!  There will just be a little group in our bubble to start with, but hopefully some more of our friends will join us soon.  We get to explore a brand-new space with its own castle, so I hope that you are as excited as the grown-ups are about that!  

It’s been a very long time since we have been together at school and I really have missed seeing you and your family every day.  I really hope you have enjoyed spending time with your family at home and I can’t wait for you to tell me what you have been up to!  It has been lovely to see you enjoying some of the daily challenges that we set up on Tapestry too.

Elliot and I have been spending any spare time going for nice walks and exploring the woods close to where I live as well as baking lots of cakes! 

We have been very busy getting our new nursery space ready for when you come back next week.  I told Mrs Gamsby from Year 2 how super you are and she said that she would love to come and spend time in our bubble to meet you all and Mrs McGonigal is very excited to be back to see you too!


See you soon, 

Love Miss Whitfield, Mrs Gamsby and Mrs McGonigal 😀 
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